
Staff Qualifications 

 

As a school receiving Title I funds, we are required to notify parents of your right 

to request and receive information regarding the professional qualifications of your 

child’s classroom teachers and teaching assistants. 

 

Requests for information may be directed to the Superintendent’s Office, 

Johnsburg Central School, 165 Main Street, North Creek, NY  12853. 


